HB 609 -- STATE EMPLOYEE RETIREMENT SYSTEM

SPONSOR: Kelly (141)

Currently, any person who becomes a state employee for the first
time on or after January 1, 2011 is not eligible for the back drop
provision as outlined in Section 104.1024, RSMo. This bill allows
uniformed members of the State Highway Patrol and radio personnel
as defined in Section 43.010 hired for the first time after January
1, 2011 to be eligible for the back drop provision.



